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Comments: Thank you for allowing public comment on this critical project!  I read over much of the assessment

and plans.  I have no objections except to please hurry up and get it done.

I had the opportunity to look over the Chumstick to LP project this past fall and was deeply impressed by the

work.  Given I'm a landowner adjacent to USFS and the above area, I was very grateful to see no clearcuts,

habitat areas and for the first time feel much safer in fire area.  Hope the USFS is also working similarly and in

touch with the Chelan County Climate Resilience work.  It is very educational to me and appreciate the

association of forestry to water!  Such a hard balance to safeguard old growth, habitat and still be fire wise.

Thanks for your work and good luck getting it done!!


